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Dear Members

The CPRE regional group have organised a special meeting for members and supporters across the Yorkshire and Humber region on Wednesday 18 April 2018, when Crispin Truman OBE, CPRE’s Chief Executive will be visiting us.  

The meeting, which will include a talk by Crispin and an opportunity to ask him questions, will take place at the Methodist Mission, Oxford Place Leeds LS1 3AU, starting at 10.30.  Lunch will be available in the café at the venue and the regional group will reimburse any travel expenses incurred by members.

We are delighted that Crispin will be joining us and hope that a good number of members will take advantage of this opportunity to meet our Chief Executive and hear about his views on CPRE and current issues facing our charity and the country. 

It is anticipated that the main part of the meeting will finish by 13.00, when we will break for lunch, but members are welcome to stay for another hour and take part in the rest of our regular regional meeting.  If you would like to know more about the role of the regional group please contact me at any time.

I look forward to meeting you on 18 April

Yours faithfully

David Rose	

Acting Chair CPRE Yorkshire and the Humber
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